
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are having a great term! 
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17 May – National Numeracy Day (Skylarks parents invited to the classroom 2pm) 

17 May – Buddhist Centre to visit Skylarks & Swifts 

18 May – Guide Dogs Assembly (School Council Charity) 

24 May – Buddhist Centre to visit Robins & Wrens  

26 May – Pyjama Day for a voluntary £1 towards the School Council charity 

29 May – 2 June – Half Term  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 

 

 

Wrens have had another very busy and 

exciting two weeks! We were very lucky 

and had a parent come in to do some 

oceans artwork with us, based on our 

class topic. It was lovely to see the 

children being so creative and produce 

some wonderful pieces of art. In maths 

the children have been learning about 

pictograms and block diagrams and how 

we can record and use information to 

answer different questions. We have 

started to have some homework tasks 

come in of some amazing wanted pirate 

posters. Our display board is starting to 

fill up now and we have some fierce 

looking pirates! Plus, we had a great 

afternoon last Friday learning about the 

King and the coronation and we designed 

some fancy looking crowns. Well done 

Wrens!  

 

 

 

 

Robins have been busy with their 

mini-beast topic. We have learnt lots 

about how important worms and 

bees are. In Maths we have been 

learning how to add 2 numbers 

together. We have enjoyed having 

year 5 in to support us with phonics 

and our writing this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

Swifts A very busy week for 

Year 6 - we are super proud 

of them for working so hard 

and approaching the SATs 

tests with great 

determination. In Topic, we 

have carried on with our 

work on The Victorians by 

finding out about inventors 

and inventions and also 

looked at the work of the 

artist William Morris. In 

science the children have 

been busy propagating 

plants and dissecting eggs. 

We have also seen some 

super homework about The 

Coronation this week, so 

well done to all who put 

effort into that! 
 

 

 

Skylarks have had a busy 

couple of weeks. We are 

continuing to enjoy our 

reading book The Girl Who 

Stole an Elephant and it just 

keeps getting more 

interesting! We had a blast 

in Science looking at 

different materials and how 

well they insulate sound. In 

maths we measured the 

capacity of certain 

containers. The children 

produced lots of great 

homework on King Charles!  

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
 

• 17 May – Buddhist Centre to visit Skylarks & Swifts  

• 17 May – National Numeracy Day, Skylarks parents visiting class from 2:00PM 

• 18 May – Guide Dogs Assembly (School Council Charity)  

• 24 May – Buddhist Centre to visit Robins & Wrens  

• 25 May – New Robins Parent’s Evening @ 6pm 

• 26 May – Pyjama Day for a voluntary £1 towards the School Council charity 

• 29 May – 2 June – Half Term 

• 12 June – 10 July – Afterschool Sports Club with South Norfolk Tennis for Skylarks only 

• 6 June – 18 July – Forest School for Y1, 3 & 5 

• 6 June – Attleborough Academy Transition Day  

• 14-16 June – Swifts Residential to Eaton Vale  

• 15 June – New Robins intake morning 9:30-11:30AM 

• 16 June – Design a Doughnut for Father’s Day TBD 

• 19 June – Class Photos 

• 20 June – Attleborough Academy Transition Day   

• 22 June – New Robins intake morning 9:30-11:30AM 

• 23 June – Boogy Bounce  

• 26-30 June Circus Ferrel http://www.circusferrel.com/  

• 28 June – Hartismere HS Transition Day  

• 29 June Hartismere HS Transition Day  

• 30 June – Robins Trip to ROARR! 

• 30 June – Diss HS Transition Day  

• 4 July – Sports Day & Picnic  

• 6 July – VG Dance Workshop for the whole school 

• 6 July – OBHS Transition Day 

• 7 July – OBHS Transition Day  

• 7 July – Moving Up Day for all years (morning of being in the year they will be next year) 

• 7 July – Reports Out 

• 11 July – Wrens trip to Norwich Cathedral  

• 11 July – Year 6 Crucial Crew Trip 

• 18 July – Attleborough Academy Transition Day  

• 19 July – Rock Steady Concert @ 9:30AM 

• 14 July – Leaver’s Assembly followed by Strawberry Tea  

• 20 July – School Disco  

• 21 July – Last Day of School 

 

 

The highlighted dates are new/amended dates 

http://www.circusferrel.com/

